
CPR training

Nurses and non-clinical staff working within 
primary care practice are invited to register for one 
of two free Cardiopulmonary resuscitation (CPR) 
training sessions held in Atherton. 

Background
The Australian General Practice Accreditation 
Limited (AGPAL) Standards 5th Edition: 
Compliance Data identified that Standard 8 
Criterion C8.1 Education and training of non-
clinical staff was not being met in general practice. 
It is also noted that general practices are required 
to have completed basic life support training to 
maintain their accreditation. 

To support general practice in maintaining a high 
standard of care, Northern Queensland Primary 
Health Network (NQPHN) is investing in the 
provision of free CPR training across the North 
Queensland catchment.

Program
The CPR training sessions comprising of the 
skills and knowledge required to perform CPR 
in line with the Australian Resuscitation Council 
(ARC) guidelines. This unit applies to all persons 
who may be required to provide CPR in a range 
of situations, including community and 
workplace settings. 

For nursing and non-clinical staff working within primary care practice

Date
Thursday 28 July 2022

Where
Tableland Community Link
11 Grove Street, Atherton

Register online
www.surveymonkey.com/r/
LMGHR3Y

Time
Registration: 8.30am
Program: 9am–11am
or 
Registration: 11.30am 
Program: 12pm-2pm

For more information, contact:
Kayla Vella
p: (07) 4963 4455
e: kayla.vella@nqphn.com.au

www.nqphn.com.au/events 
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